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The November 2014 PABI General Membership Luncheon was held at Woodland Plantation.  The keynote 
speaker was Plaquemines Parish School Board Superintendent Denis Rousselle.  The Plaquemines Parish 
School District recently received an “A” rating, one of only ten districts in the state with this distinction. 
Superintendent Rousselle praised the teachers and administrators, as well as the business people in the 
community, who are a key ingredient to the success of a district. Superintendent Rousselle discussed the 
recent investigative report by Fox 8's Lee Zurik regarding construction costs of school buildings. He also 
discussed the need to pay teachers more in order to keep great teachers in Plaquemines Parish Schools.  
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